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Dear Milly

trevorgulley <trevorgulley@btinternet.com>
10 June 2021 07:47
Milly Southworth
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1 feel compelled to write to highlight the total inconsistency of Cornwall County's grass cutting policy
within our town. A comparison between the grass cutting in Roeselare Ave and Woodland Way highlight
the point where verges along Roeselare Ave have been cut but not along Woodland Way. The area adjacent
to Shorts Cottages have been cut but not in Woodland Way.

Who decides what constitutes a verge and what areas of grass are cut? It is the inconsistent application of"
the policy that is frustrating whatever you feel about the philosophy of allowing verges to overgrow.

Sorry to raise grass cutting yet again but 1 am not alone in my view.

Many thanks

Trevor Gulley




